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The Honorable Joan Finney
Governor of Kansas
State Capital
Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Governor Finney:

It was a pleasure talking with you concerning our shared interest
in the performance of the Wolf Creek nuclear plant.

The NRC staff is currently drafulng the Systematic Assessment of
Licensee Performance (SALP) for the period of October 10, 1992,
to April 9, 1994. Although the NRC's senior managers responsible
for assessing performance at Wolf Creek have not determined the
SALP numerical ratings, the licensee was told in a recent
inspection exit meeting that, in the staff's "tew, performance
was improving.

During our conversation, I offered to send you a package of
information on the performance of Wolf Creek. In preparing that
information, it came to my attention that your office is on the
service list for Wolf Creek and therefore your office already has
all of the information that I would have sent. Rather than
duplicato information your staff has already received, let me
call to your attention that the SALP report will be issued on
May 13, 1994, and that the inspection report documenting the
improvement in performance mentioned above should be issued by
the end of March. Both of these reports will be provided to your
office.

If you have any questions or if I can be of assistance, please
call me.

Sincerely,
t
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Ivan Selin
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